
Neptune Township
Joint Veterans Parade Committee

PO Box 235, Neptune NJ 07754-0235

Greetings from the Memorial Day Joint Veterans Parade Committee:

The Memorial Day Parade has long been a tradition in Neptune. On Memorial Day we honor
those who died serving our Nation during wartime.  The annual parade this year is Monday,
May 29, 2017. The Grand Marshall is Randy Bishop, former Mayor of Neptune Township.

The written program, which is distributed to those attending the service at the conclusion of the
parade, is supported by your ads. The Parade Committee awards a scholarship to a Neptune
Senior NJROTC and presents honorariums to the Neptune High School Band and NJROTC.

We appreciate you reviewing our request and supporting the Memorlal Day Parade.

We come, not to mourn our dead soldiers, but to praise them - Francis A. Wlalker

FULL PAGE     $75.00      Submit camera-ready ad copy to:

HALF PAGE     $50.00      Neptune Joint Veterans Parade Committee

QUARTER PAGE     $25.00      PO Box 235, Neptune NJ 07754-0235

DEADLINE FOR ADS: FRIDAY, MAY 5, 2017

Organization: _______________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________

Point of Contact: ________________________________Email: ______________________________

Phone: / Cell Phone: _________________________________________________________________

Amount Enclosed: $__________________________Size of Ad: _______________________________

If your group, organization or company is interested in , please use the above
form and add the approximate number of marchers: ____________. Return by May 5, 2017

American Legion Post #346 • VFW Post #2639 • American Legion Post # 266 • Neptune Township Committee
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